Notice of Delay – amendment to the Net 100 MW RFP

Pursuant to section 6.4 of the RFP dated September 18, 2023 the GPE hereby notifies interested parties of a change in the representative schedule set forth in Section 5.1 of the RFP. For reasons explained in further detail below, the GPE, in consultation with the OUR, has determined it necessary to delay the publication of the PPA. The remaining RFP deadlines will not be delayed at this time. 

Important features of the RFP which would be found in the PPA have required additional time to reach a consensus with OUR; the OUR shall approve the PPA as per the Electricity Act. 



  

Changes to the RFP Schedule:

Based on the above, the RFP Schedule contained in Section 5.2 of the RFP main document will be modified as follows:
No. 2 — Publication of forms of the Licence and the PPA 				15/11/23



Dated this 20th day of October, 2023










